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To the Senate Committee On Rules, 

 

Both my wife and I are medically compromised and voting in-person would be a 

hardship, which would result in our not voting.  We currently vote in all relative 

Oregon elections and are able to do so because of Oregon's vote-by-mail legislation.  

We strongly oppose any regressive bill that would impose in-person voting on 

Oregonians. 

 

Sincerely. 

Kin Wasser 


